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July 14, 2023 
 

Elsa Jimenez 
Director 
Monterey County Health Department- Public Health Bureau 
1270 Natividad 
Salinas, CA 93906 
 
Dear Elsa Jimenez: 

 
It is my pleasure to inform you that the Central California Alliance for Health’s Board of Commissioners 
approved your Partners in Healthy Food Access grant in the amount of $200,000 to Monterey County Health 
Department- Public Health Bureau on June 28, 2023. 
 
Your signed Grant Agreement is due to the Alliance by August 27, 2023, via DocuSign signature submission. 
Your Grant Agreement establishes the purpose, terms, and conditions of the grant award. Please review the 
Grant Agreement very carefully, including its reporting requirements. Grant funds will be distributed based 
upon the terms and payment schedule outlined in the Agreement. You will receive a confirmation email from 
the Grant Program once your fully executed agreement and follow up forms are available in the online grant 
portal. You will also receive a Grantee Checklist outlining the key steps for Alliance grants. 
 
If you have any questions or any technical difficulties using the DocuSign process, please contact Grant 
Program staff at grants@ccah-alliance.org or (831) 430-5784. 
 
We are proud to partner with you to expand Medi-Cal capacity in our community, ensuring Medi-Cal 
members receive timely access to quality care. 

 
Sincerely,  

 
Jessica Finney 
Grants Director 


